
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Nathan Dunn
Subject: RE: Initial C-141 Report - Hobbs Station #571 Crude Spill
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 12:41:00 PM

Dear Nathan:
 
Thank you for your prompt response. Since I have not even process your initial C-141 and then
subsequently, you must receive OCD approval regarding your workplans before remediation, I
suggest that you hold off on the final C-141. I will enter your initial C-141 into the system now. Once
I reply back to you, please review the document for details about release
delineation/characterization plans.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Nathan Dunn [mailto:ndunn@broadbentinc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 10:56 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Chris Haugstad <chaugstad@broadbentinc.com>
Subject: RE: Initial C-141 Report - Hobbs Station #571 Crude Spill
 
Hello Olivia,
The C-141 report submitted to you by Ms. Boyer is very likely the same report that Broadbent
submitted to Kristen Lynch on 12/27/16.
 
Broadbent is currently working on the final C-141 Report for this spill.
 
Please respond to me if you have any further questions, as Ms. Galm is unavailable to reply.
 
Thank you,
 
Nathan Dunn
Senior Staff Geologist
 
113 Falls Court, Suite 700, Boerne, TX 78006
[T] 830-816-5434 • [F] 830-816-5436 • [C] 210-488-5046
ndunn@broadbentinc.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and
may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use,
copying, disclosure, or distribution or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
communication and destroy all copies.
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From: Laurel Galm 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 11:37 AM
To: Nathan Dunn <ndunn@broadbentinc.com>
Subject: FW: Initial C-141 Report - Hobbs Station #571 Crude Spill
 
 
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 9:29 AM
To: Laurel Galm
Subject: RE: Initial C-141 Report - Hobbs Station #571 Crude Spill
 
Good morning Ms. Galm:
 
I was forwarded an initial C-141 completed by Ms. Katharine Boyer at Holly Frontier. The incident
details (10 barrels spilt as a result of tank overflow by a Pilot Flying J driver) are very similar to the
one you submitted. Can you please confirm that Broadbent is responding to the incident reported by
Ms. Boyer?
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist; District 1
OCD-EMNRD
575-393-6161 x 113
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
 
 

From: Laurel Galm
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2016 4:01:18 PM (UTC-07:00) Mountain Time (US & Canada)
To: Lynch, Kristen, EMNRD
Subject: Initial C-141 Report - Hobbs Station #571 Crude Spill

Ms. Lynch,
 
Per the automatic reply email from Mr. Jamie Keyes, attached is the Initial C-141 Report for the
approximate 10 barrel crude spill at the Holly Transportation “Hobbs Station #571”. Please feel free
to contact me with any questions you may have.
 
 
Laurel Galm, GIT, CAPM
Project Geologist
 
113 Falls Court, Suite 700, Boerne, TX 78006
[T] 830-816-5434 • [F] 830-816-5436 • [C] 210-289-0924
lgalm@broadbentinc.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY: This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and
may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use,
copying, disclosure, or distribution or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
communication and destroy all copies.
 


